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September 25, 2017 

Dear Dr. Nelva Lee, 

On behalf of the IMIA Commission of Medical Interpreter Education (CMIE), we would 

like to thank you and The Medical Interpreting and Translating Institute Online for 

participating in the accreditation program, and we cordially value your input and 

contribution to the process.  

After the completion of the site audit, the CMIE met and reviewed site auditor  

Jorge Rudko and co-auditor’s Nina Scott’s reports and recommendations, adjustments 

made in the training program based on the site auditor’s recommendations, and all 

pertaining documents including the training program’s website and published data. 

We are pleased to inform you that your program, categorized as a non-academic,  

has passed the required accreditation standards. 

Congratulations on your accreditation! 

We hope that the accreditation process was helpful to your organization in identifying 

best practices and areas for improvement in your training program. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

                           

____________________                           ________________________ 

Juana Horton Jorge Rudko 

IMIA President CMIE Chairperson 

tel:617-636-1798

